
August 6, 1967 

Mr. Sid Davis 
Westinghouse Broadcasting System 
1625 K Street, NW= 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Davis 
In commemoration of the Kennedy assassination, you broadcast an 
interview with Malcolm Kilduff about which I immediately phoned 
you. You invited me down to tape an answer and I went to your 
office for this purpose immediately. Between the time of the 
phone call and the few minttes it took me to go the four blocks 
that separated us, you changed your mind. 
I then called Mr. Kilduff and had a lengthy conversation with 
him. Thereafter we had a number of phone conversations, for he 
told me that if he looked into it and found he was in error he 
would ask you for time to withdraw what he said as it applied 
to me. In pursuance of this, I offered Mr. Kilduff unrestricted 
access to all of the research behind all of my writings. I have 
now written four parts of my "Report on the Warren Report", three 
of which I have published. The fourth will be out soon. 
Time passes and Mr. Kilduff has not done what he said he would. 
I am therefore writing to request equal time on the same facili-
ties to make response. I am sending a copy of this letter to 
Mr. Kilduff. If he elects to do what be said he would, I will 
withdraw this request. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 

cc: Mr. Malcolm Kilduff 
5600 Grove St. 
Chevy Chase, Md. 


